The following is a report on the C37.016 Dual Logo TF meeting held on

5/20/08.

Greetings and introductions were made.  19 people were in attendance.

The IEEE Patent Disclosure slides were discussed.

The majority of the comments that were provided by IEC through Anne

Bosma were reviewed and discussed.  There were a number of comments that

could not be resolved at this time due to needing to do further

research.  A number of the comments were requests to update the current

standard to include references to the most current IEC documents.  A

discussion of further actions took place.  Since the new C100.1 common

clause document is now a standard and since there have been revisions to

the IEEE breaker standards and to the IEC breaker standards, it is

recommended that a PAR be initiated to revise C37.016 to update and

revise the references where appropriate.  The par would also include

researching the comments raised by IEC to see if they can be resolved.

Respectfully Submitted,
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